
 

March 23, 2020 Public Hearing Cancelled 
 

The Budget Public Hearing of the Board of Finance of the Town of Ridgefield, 

Connecticut, scheduled to be held on Monday, March 23rd, 2020 at 7:30 P.M. at the 

East Ridge Middle School, O’Shea Auditorium, 10 East Ridge Road has been 

cancelled.    

 

April 27, 2020 Rescheduled Public Hearing  
 

The Budget Public Hearing of the Board of Finance of the Town of Ridgefield, 

Connecticut, will be held on Monday, April 27th, 2020 at 7:30 P.M. at the East Ridge 

Middle School, O’Shea Auditorium, 10 East Ridge Road.   The purpose of the 

meeting is:  to hear and act upon the proposed expenditures for the Town of 

Ridgefield, Connecticut for the Fiscal Year 2020 – 2021 budgets as submitted by the 

Board of Selectmen and the Board of Education; to hear any citizen concerning items 

in said proposed budgets; and to transact any other business proper to come before 

said meeting.  The budgets of the Board of Selectmen and the Board of Education are 

the original budgets proposed by each respective board independently.    

 

David Ulmer, Chairman 

Board of Finance 

 

Dated at Ridgefield, Connecticut this 19th day of March 2020 

 

 

 

Note – This Capital and Operating information can also be found on the Town of 

Ridgefield’s website: www.ridgefieldct.org.  Detail of the Board of Education budget 

can be found at www.ridgefield.org 
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